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TORONTO ʹ dŚĞ�KŶƚĂƌŝŽ�,ŽŵĞ��ƵŝůĚĞƌƐ͛��ƐƐŽĐŝĂƚŝŽŶ�;K,��Ϳ�ǁĞůĐŽŵĞƐ�ƚŽĚĂǇ͛Ɛ�ůĞŐŝƐůĂƚŝŽŶ͕�ƚŚĞ�Strong 
Mayors, Building Homes Act, 2022 which will bring in more municipal accountability to address the 
urgent lack of housing supply. The legislation announced today will provide heads of council in Toronto 
and Ottawa the tools needed to rapidly approve more housing and make meaningful progress on 
ŝŵƉƌŽǀŝŶŐ�ĂĨĨŽƌĚĂďŝůŝƚǇ͘�͞dŚĞ�ďŽƚƚŽŵ�ůŝŶĞ�ŝƐ�ƚŚŝƐ͕�ŵŽƌĞ�ŚŽŵĞƐ�mean lower costs for buyers and growth-
ŽƌŝĞŶƚĞĚ�ĐŝƚŝĞƐ�ĐĂŶ�ƵƐĞ�ƚŚĞƐĞ�ƚŽŽůƐ�ƚŽ�ŐĞƚ�ŚŽŵĞƐ�ďƵŝůƚ�ĨŽƌ�ĨƵƚƵƌĞ�ƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚƐ�ǁŚŽ�ĂƌĞ�ĚĞƉĞŶĚŝŶŐ�ŽŶ�ƚŚĞŵ͕͟�
noted OHBA President, Bob Schickedanz. ͞tŚĞŶ�ƚĂŬĞŶ�ŝŶƚŽ�ĐŽŶƐŝĚĞƌĂƚŝŽŶ�ǁŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞ�ϱ-Priority Actions 
ƚŚĂƚ�K,���ŚĂǀĞ�ŝĚĞŶƚŝĨŝĞĚ�ĂƐ�ĐĞŶƚƌĂů�ƚŽ�ŝŶĐƌĞĂƐŝŶŐ�ŚŽƵƐŝŶŐ�ƐƵƉƉůǇ͕�ƚŚĞ�ŵĞĂƐƵƌĞƐ�ŝŶ�ƚŽĚĂǇ͛Ɛ�ůĞŐŝƐůĂƚŝŽŶ�
ĂƌĞ�ĂŝŵĞĚ�ƐƋƵĂƌĞůǇ�Ăƚ�ŚĞůƉŝŶŐ�ŐƌŽǁŝŶŐ�ĐŝƚŝĞƐ�ƚŚƌŝǀĞ�ĂŶĚ�ŝŶĐƌĞĂƐĞ�ŚŽƵƐŝŶŐ�ĂĨĨŽƌĚĂďŝůŝƚǇ͘͟�DŽƌĞ�is still 
needed, but this is an important first step towards building the homes that Ontarians require right now 
and into the future. OHBA looks forward to seeing this legislation move ahead and are ready to work 
with the province and municipal governments across Ontario to get more shovels in the ground. 
 
dŚĞ�KŶƚĂƌŝŽ�,ŽŵĞ��ƵŝůĚĞƌƐ͛��ƐƐŽĐŝĂƚŝŽŶ�ŝƐ�ƚŚĞ�ǀŽŝĐĞ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�ƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚŝĂů�ĐŽŶƐƚƌƵĐƚŝŽŶ�ŝŶĚƵƐƚƌǇ�ŝŶ�KŶƚĂƌŝŽ͕�
representing 4,000 member companies organized into 27 local associations across the province. The 
residential construction industry annually ĐŽŶƚƌŝďƵƚĞƐ�ŽǀĞƌ�Ψϳϲ�ďŝůůŝŽŶ�ĚŽůůĂƌƐ�ƚŽ�KŶƚĂƌŝŽ͛Ɛ�ĞĐŽŶŽŵǇ͕�
employing more than 550,000 people across the province. 
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For additional information or to schedule an interview with OHBA CEO Luca Bucci, contact OHBA 
Director of Communications, Marketing and Events, Emma Maynard at emaynard@ohba.ca or (416)-
578-5800. 
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